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Dear Prof. Ma,

We are grafeful for the favouable review on our manuscript and the opportunity to
make further revisions. We have carefully checked the manuscript and have modified
out title to better reflect the content of discussion in the letter. We hope the revised
version of the manuscript is acceptable for publication.

Yours sincerely,
Miaomiao Sang and Dr. Tong-Zhi Wu
On behalf of all co-authors

Reviewer #1
The title do not reflect the main subject,The manuscript is not well, concisely and
coherently organized and presented.

Response: We have modified out the title to better reflect the content of discussion
in the letter.

Reviewer #2
The authors of this well written and interesting letter, focus on the relation

between inflammatory bowel disease and diabetes: several authors have already
demonstrated the existence of a relationship between these two entities but a gray
zone on the possible common pathogenesis still needs to be elucidate. Authors
underline the possible role played by micro iota and suggest, on the basis of current
literature, the possible cross reaction of medicaments used in IBD in
attenuating/modifying glucose metabolism in patients with concomitant IBD and
diabetes. This represent a new insigne the reserve fi be fully elucidated and studied in
the next future.

Response: We thank the reviewer for positive comments on our manuscript.


